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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Diocesan Statement on Attorney General’s review 
 
GREEN BAY, Wis. (April 27, 2021) – The Diocese of Green Bay, along with other Catholic dioceses and 
religious orders in Wisconsin, participated in the Attorney General’s conference call on Monday, April 26. We 
understand that this is a review of past cases and does not imply that there are any new allegations against 
active priests or deacons in the Green Bay Diocese.  At this point, we have not received any formal written 
request from the AG’s office. Once we receive such a request, the diocese will review and respond 
appropriately at that time.   

We wish to emphasize that the Diocese of Green Bay remains dedicated to the protection of children and 
vulnerable adults. The diocese has, over the past several decades, implemented a variety of tools to ensure 
the safety of every person in the diocese, including background checks, rigorous safe environment training and 
education, mandatory reporting mechanisms and outreach to survivors of abuse. As part of this effort, in the 
fall of 2018, the diocese engaged an independent investigative firm to conduct an outside review of the files of 
all diocesan priests and deacons. Their review led to the release of our list of clergy with substantiated 
allegations of sexual abuse of a minor in January 2019. We will continue to walk with victims/survivors in their 
process of healing. 

### 
 

Who we are: As friends and followers of Jesus, the Catholic Diocese of Green Bay is devoted to fostering 
households and communities of discipleship through the mission and ministry of the Catholic Church. We are 
missionary disciples striving to lead all people to the Kingdom of God. Established in 1868, the diocese is 
composed of 324,000 Catholics in 16 counties: Brown, Calumet, Door, Florence, Forest, Kewaunee, Langlade, 
Manitowoc, Marinette, Menominee, Oconto, Outagamie, Shawano, Waupaca, Waushara and Winnebago. 
 
Contact: Justine Lodl, director of communications, at 920-272-8213 or jlodl@gbdioc.org; or Sarah Gietman, 
communications coordinator, at 920-272-8209 or sgietman@gbdioc.org.  
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